
 

 

 

CITY OF PLEASANTVILLE 

PLANNING BOARD  

CHANGE OF VENUE 
 

TAKE NOTICE that that the regular meeting of the Pleasantville Planning Board scheduled for        

November 12, 2024, at 7pm, will be held in person at, The City of Pleasantville Municipal Complex at                 

17 N. First Street Pleasantville, NJ 08232, and will not be available via Zoom.  

 

 

  Shurlana Stewart  

  Planning/Zoning Board Secretary 

   


